Legal Notice No. 40609

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the City of Lake Worth Beach’s Planning and
Zoning Board (PZB) will conduet a meeting at 7 North Dixie Highway, Luke Worth
Beach on Wednesday, July 20, 2022 at 6:00 pm or us soon thereafter to consider
the following application,

PZB Project # 22.00500007; A request by Gifted Kids Therapy for con-
sideration of a Blanket Conditional Use Permit to allow an outpatient
clinic/medical office to be located at 409 South Dixie Highway, PCN # 38-
43-44-21-15-149.0210, The property is located within the Mixed Use-Dixie
Highway.zoningdiatﬁct.

The public can view the meeting via YouTube at hitps:/hwww.youtube com/e/
i th. The agenda and back-up ailable at https./

Affected parties, as defined in Section 23.1-12 of the Lake Worth Beach
Codeufo'rdinaudgs, o are inte d in participation mus v the
=¥ 08 ©)

the process will sid_'a waiver c_f_ightm._te'a_.g affected party
in the hearing, but does not preclude the party from making public comment. Af-
fected parties shall submit the evidence they wish the City Commigsion to consider
a minimum

the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based (FS 256.0105).
In accopdance with the provisions of the American with Disabilities Act
(ADAJthi_.udacnmant'mn;y be requested in an alt: tive format. Pers

in need of specinl accommodation to participate in this proce - fre
entitled to the provision of certain assistance. Please call 561-586-1687 or
email L ! 1o later than five (5) days before
the hearing if this assistance is required.
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